


4. Safety & Community Character

As an up-and-coming residential area, the presence of a 24-hour fast-food outlet is
inconsistent with the community’s vision for a safe and family-friendly environment. Late-night
activity, potential antisocial behavior, and an increase in loitering could compromise the
security of nearby homes and businesses.

5. Alternative Locations & Business Suitability

While commercial development is important, there are more suitable locations that would not
disrupt residential areas or pose risks to local children. A family-oriented dining establishment
with reasonable operating hours would be more appropriate for our community.

For these reasons, I urge the Council to reject this application in favor of a development that
aligns with the needs and safety of residents.

Thank you for considering my objection. I would appreciate being kept informed of any
updates regarding this application.

Yours sincerely,
Leonie Lincoln




